
From: VHB  
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 3:57 PM 
To: Board of Selectmen 
Subject: Sudbury-Hudson Transmission Reliability Project Final Environmental Impact Report - EEA No. 
15703 
  

Dear Sudbury Board of Selectmen,  

On behalf of NSTAR Electric Company d/b/a Eversource Electric, we thank you for your comment on the 

Company’s Environmental Notification Form and/or Draft Environmental Impact Report (“DEIR”) 

submitted under the Massachusetts Environmental Policy Act (“MEPA”) for the Sudbury-Hudson 

Transmission Reliability Project. In accordance with 301 CMR 11.16(5) and the Certificate of the Secretary 

of Energy and Environmental Affairs on the DEIR, we are writing to inform you that the Company filed a 

Final Environmental Impact Report (“FEIR”) to the MEPA Office on Monday, July 2, 2018. It has come to 

our attention that there was a transmission error with the email notification that was sent previously with 

that filing. As a result, the FEIR filing was resubmitted to MEPA on Thursday, July 26, 2018, so that the 

public comment period can begin anew and be in compliance with all procedural requirements. The 

content of the FEIR has not changed and the resubmission contains only a revised cover for the FEIR 

document with a revised date, along with a formal submission letter. A hard copy of the resubmission will 

be mailed, and electronic copies may be downloaded immediately at the following link: 

http://projects.vhb.com/Sudbury-Hudson/FEIR/S-H_FEIR%20Resubmission_July25_2018.pdf.  

We anticipate that the MEPA Office will notice the FEIR for public review in the August 8, 2018, edition of 

the Environmental Monitor and that written comments will be due to the MEPA Office by September 7, 

2018. Comments may be submitted electronically, by mail, via fax, or by hand delivery to the MEPA 

contact information identified below. Please note that comments submitted on MEPA documents are 

public records.  

MEPA Contact Information: 

Secretary of Energy and Environmental Affairs 

Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs (EEA) 

Attn: MEPA Office, Page Czepiga, EEA No. 15703 

100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900, Boston MA 02114 

Page.Czepiga@state.ma.us | Fax: (617) 626-1181 
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